
Presentation: Wetland and meadow restoration in the Potlatch River 
watershed is an ongoing process. This presentation provides examples of 
past and current projects in Latah County. Of special importance to these 
projects is the revegetation effort where native plants are essential tools 
to ensuring project resiliency and stability. 

Brenda Erhardt received a Masters degree from the University of Idaho 
Department of Rangeland Ecology in 2007 and has been studying and 
working with native plants on the Palouse ever since. Brenda has worked 
with the Latah Soil and Water Conservation District since 2011 with a 
focus on Palouse Prairie and steelhead habitat restoration and rare plant 
recovery efforts. 

7:00 pm PST, Thursday November 17, 2022
Join us in the Lecompte Auditorium on the 2nd floor of the 

1912 Center in Moscow, Idaho
or via ZOOM at  https://uidaho.zoom.us/j/8281785557
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